
 

 

13th June 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Milk - September 2018-19 
 

Your child has the opportunity to have milk in school.  If you would like your child to have milk 

please complete the slip below and return it with a one off payment of £35.00 for the whole 

school year to the school office by Wednesday 4th July 2018.  Alternatively, payment can be 

made on-line through SIMS Agora- this is our preferred method of payment. 

 
Kind regards, 
 

School Office 

Milk – September 2018-19 

Child’s Name: ______________________________________ Class:______________________ 

I would like my child to have milk from September 2018   [   ] 

I enclose a one off payment of £35.00       [   ]     
 

Signed:_____________________________________(Parent/Carer)  Date:________________ 

 
 


